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June 19, 1959

Mr. 8. R. Morss
Route 3
Bradford, Massachutes

Dear Mr. Morss:

The management and staff of the all new X T C 8 Radio in
Fort Smith, Arkansas wishes to thank you for your letter
acknowledging the experiment we performed on June 12.

May I say that the information contained in your letter

was quite accurate. We received several cards and letters,

but yours was the signal received at the farthest distance.

Again, we wish to thank you for taking the time to writew

as it would be qulte useless for us to perform experiments

with our new equipment if no one were willing to help.
Singprely yours,

Bruce Fite, Manager
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